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July 1st, 2025 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

On behalf of all of us at SESO, I warmly welcome you to the 2025–2026 academic year! We are 

excited to begin another year of learning, growth, and shared success with your children. 

We remain as committed as ever to providing your children with the best possible experience at 

SESO. That means continuing to upgrade our facilities and offering them the resources they need 

to do their best.  We’re always working to make SESO a place where every student feels safe, 

supported, inspired, and excited to learn and grow. 

As we prepare for the year ahead, we kindly ask that you review our tuition policy and important 

dates. Your cooperation with these procedures helps us maintain the high standards and smooth 

operations that our school community deserves. 

We also invite you to take an active role in the SESO community. Your time, ideas, and 

involvement are invaluable and help enrich the experience for everyone. 

We look forward to working closely with you throughout the year and creating meaningful, lasting 

memories for our students. Let’s make 2025–2026 a truly exceptional year—together. 

Thank you for your continued support. We look forward to welcoming you back soon! 

 

Warm regards, 

 
Litza Ferrer 

Operation Manager 


